
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
This is an invitation to bid on the Commercial Property Insurance for the City of Sedalia, 
Missouri.  Sealed bids must be received by 2:00 p.m. on July 6, 2023 at the Office of the 
City Clerk in the Municipal Building at which time bids will be opened in the Council 
Chambers in the Municipal Building. 
 
Please address the bids to City of Sedalia, Attn:  Jason S. Myers, 200 S. Osage, 
Sedalia, Missouri 65301 and mark on the outside of the envelope “Bid on Commercial 
Property Insurance”. 
 
All bids will be final and binding upon the agent or agency who signs the bid proposal, 
and are not subject to correction unless the error is caused by information in this 
proposal.  All forms and endorsements must accompany the bid. 
 
It is understood that the forwarding of these specifications and the entertaining of any 
proposal shall not impose any obligation whatsoever upon the City of Sedalia and that 
the City of Sedalia reserves the right to reject any and all bids or to accept all or part of 
any bid which is in the best interest of the City. 
 
After a review of the proposal bids, bids will be awarded on August 21, 2023. 
 
For bid information, contact Jason S. Myers, City Clerk, Sedalia, Missouri (660) 827-
3000 Extension 1110 or by email at JMyers@sedalia.com. 
 
 

Andrew L. Dawson, Mayor 
 

Jason S. Myers, City Clerk 
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